
 

 
 
    
 
 

7 June 2024 
 

             
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Learning Enrichment Activities Day – 17th June 2024 - Brentwood School 
 

I would like to offer your child the opportunity to take part in The Brentwood School 
Learning Enrichment Activities Day.  The date of this trip is on Monday 17 June.  We 
shall be meeting at The Brentwood School main reception at 8.25am and students will 
be dismissed from The Brentwood School at 3.40pm.  
 
Students will be attending the event hosted at The Brentwood School, Middleton 
Hall Lane, Brentwood CM15 8EE and will take part in a number of activities organised 
as part of the event.  The plan for the day will be as follows:  
 
0830  Meet at the Headmaster’s reception. 
0835 – 0855 Introduction Assembly. 
 

Students break up into 4 groups.  Each group rotates between these 
sessions: 

• Problem Solving Skills 

• Linguistics Olympiad 

• STEM 

• Critical Thinking & Problem Solving 
 
0900 – 0950 Session 1 
0955 – 1045 Session 2 
1050 – 1110 Break 
1115 – 1205 Session 3 
1205 – 1235 Lunch break: complimentary lunch provided for everyone. 
1245 – 1415 Short introduction to Oxbridge universities: an overview of the exciting 

opportunities that Oxbridge universities offer. 
1415 – 1530 Research task and debate for the whole group. 
1530 Closing assembly 
1540 End of day 
 
Lunch and refreshments will be provided at the venue but you may choose to send 
your child with a drink and/or snacks.  Please make it clear on the form if there are any 
dietary requirements.  
 
The trip is free for all students selected for the trip.  I will be leading the trip and will 
accompany the students throughout the day.  Your child has been chosen as we 
believe that they should be aspiring to apply for the top universities in the future.  
 
If you are interested in your child participating, please fill in the attached consent form 
with full medical information and dietary requirements included.  Please return the 
consent form to the finance office by Wednesday 12 June.  Please be aware if your 
child has an out-of-date medical care plan this will need to be updated or they will be 



 

 

unable to attend this trip.  You can update this by contacting our school nurse at 
schoolnurse@st-martins.essex.sch.uk.  
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school on 
01277 238300 or afrappell@st-martins.essex.sch.uk   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Frappell 
Trip Organiser 
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